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NOVEMER 22 , 1983

The regular meeting of the Town Council was held in the Community

Building at 7:30 p.

Those present were: Mayor Hicks , Commissioners Gruver , Cashion,

Price and Queen , and Town Attorney Jervis Arledge.

The meeting was called to order after the invocation by the Rev.

Griffi ths .

Council approved a request of Sherry Hill to rent the Community

, for exercise classes. Sessions will be two nights each week

for five weeks beginning in January. Rental fee was established at

$50. 00 for the 10 sessions.

Council voted. to enter executive session for the purpose of discussing

personnal.

Following the executive session , Council voted to return to regular

session.

Council voted to terminate s. Mary Ficker and S.

;,. 

Swaringen Town

employees. The vote ivas 3 flyes " and one tl

Council voted to terminate Mrs. Marlene Wilson as a Town employee.

The vote was tmee "yes " and two H , with Mayor Hie
brealdng vote.

Council voted to grant two w eks severance pay to 'the terminated
employees and to pay for any accumulated vacation time.

When asked for a reason for the employees termination , Mayor Hicks

stated that the Council had elected to make no statement concerning the

termination.

There being no further business motion was made a onded to
adjourn. The vote was unanimous.

;;'

Charles F. Hicks , Mayor

L q1
Lois Miller , Clerk
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-'t: SADYE V. GRUVER
J. WOODROW PRICE
FRANCES 5 , QUEEN

MARLENE W. WILSON, OEPUTY C1.ERK

1'71)-41 625. 9396 LAKE L " N. C. 28746

(704) 625.9983
December 13, 1983

Mr. Halter Rust
Mr. Claude Nelon
Mr. Ted Cashion
Mr. Ed Garrett
Mr. L. M. Pearson
Mr. Paul Wilson

Subject: Letter of Appreciation

Gentlemen;

: have been
ntire Town
service as

asked by the Town C .1 to express tJ
of Lake Lure t . :m !i vid\ially and 
members of the Orga._--- cional Study Grc

Your dilj
for pOinting
in the November

e and your dedieated efforts were direc.
the need for a Town Manager and for the

election. 1dwn

Our profound gratitude goes out to each of you for the tremendous
committment to the task of discerning our municipal needs and for the
comprehensive recommendations presented for all to examine and use in
reaching positive conclusions for the betterment of Lake Lure. He are
well aware and cognizant of the penetrating leadership exhibited by
Chairman Rust and Cbairman Nelon and of the many meetings

, telephonecalls ,miles traveled , and pages typed and re-typed in order to adequately
focus attention on our problems and their solutions.

Again thank you. It is an honor and privilege to
the deepest appreciation of the Town Council and the convey to you

people of Lake Lure.

Sincerely,

Charles F. Hicks , Mayor


